
District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

PO Box 15020
Washington, DC 20003

October 20, 2024

Director Sharon Kershbaum
District Department of Transportation

Via email and the ANC Resolutions Website ‘

Re: ANC 6A Support for H Street NE Bus Priority: NOI-24-262-CPD

Dear Director Kershbaum:

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting1 on October 10, 2024 our Commission voted 4-1-0
(with 4 Commissioners required for a quorum) to support DDOT’s Notice of Intent NOI-24-262-CPD to
convert 2-hour metered parking zones to 10-minute metered parking zones and Accessible (ADA) parking
zones along the 300-1400 blocks of H Street NE. This follows ANC 6A’s previous enthusiastic support of
the H Street NE Bus Priority Project to install full-time (24/7) transit-only lanes on H Street NE. We are
very excited to see this project move forward early in the new year. Our ANC truly appreciates the
continued engagement that DDOT has had with the community on this significant project, and we are
glad to see that our input has been reflected in updates to short-term and ADA parking along the corridor
as presented in the NOI. Upon completion of the project we request DDOT continue to survey curbside
usage and present findings to the ANC.

Thank you for giving great weight to the recommendations of this Commission. I can be contacted at
6A04@anc.dc.gov, and Transportation and Public Space Committee Chair Shaun Lynch can be contacted
at 6ATPSChair@gmail.com.

On behalf of the Commission,

Amber Gove
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

1 ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on, anc-6a@googlegroups.com, and newhilleast@groups.io, at
www.anc6a.org, on Twitter (@ANC6A) and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag.
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